

MONDAY 31 JANUARY 2011

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter.

# In this issue...

### **COULD YOU HELP THE NEXT GENERATION OF TRAINEES?**

### Vacancies for Regional Specialty Advisors and Deputies

The role of Regional Specialty Advisor (RSA) (and Deputy RSA) is very important and crucial to the specialty. There have been immense changes in medical training over the past few years and therefore the Faculty needs to have key representatives in all parts of the United Kingdom. The role of the RSA is varied but currently a critical feature is to represent occupational medicine within deaneries. This is an opportunity for you to ensure that best standards of training are delivered to trainees and to contribute actively to training.

The role is not particularly onerous in terms of time, but you would be expected to attend Deanery meetings on training.

Ian Aston, Director of Training.

#### **Current Vacancies**

We would be grateful if members would consider offering their services for the following posts:

# Regional Specialty Advisor (RSA)

East of England RSA Northern RSA North West Thames RSA South West Thames RSA

## **Deputy Regional Specialty Advisor (Deputy RSA)**

East of England Deputy RSA Northern Deputy RSA Trent Deputy RSA North East Thames Deputy RSA South East Thames Deputy RSA South West Thames Deputy RSA Oxford Deputy RSA

If you are interested in taking on one of these roles or would like further information, please contact David Greening, Training Programme Co-ordinator, at <a href="mailto:david.greening@facoccmed.ac.uk">david.greening@facoccmed.ac.uk</a>.

Closing date for receipt of completed application forms is 5.00 pm on Friday 18 February 2011.

Thank you.

We would like to thank Peter Baxter and Robin Forman (RSA and Deputy RSA

respectively in the East of England) who are both retiring in April of this year and also Kevin Holland-Elliott (RSA South West Thames) and Anne Finn (Deputy RSA, South East Thames) for their support of the Faculty as RSAs/Deputy RSAs and to wish them well for the future.

With best wishes

Nicky Coates
Chief Executive